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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I am writing to you with enthusiasm to introduce myself as a highly motivated student of
Mechatronic Engineering, passionate about innovation and project development. With a solid
background in Mechanical Engineering and a remarkable skillset in mechanical project
development, as well as proficiency in software such as SolidWorks, I aspire to take my skills
and knowledge to an international level.

Throughout my academic journey, I have demonstrated a deep commitment to excellence and
creativity in all my endeavors. My involvement in projects like CAD system design and
engineering project supervision has allowed me to excel in various disciplines, showcasing an
innate ability to tackle complex challenges with innovative solutions.

My dedication to development has driven me to constantly seek new technologies and
approaches to enhance the quality of my projects. My experience in mechanical design,
coupled with my ability to work in teams and my leadership skills, has enabled me to achieve
outstanding results in every project I have been a part of.

I am now excited about the opportunity to take my experience and passion for engineering to
an international level, where I can collaborate with multidisciplinary teams and contribute to
the development of innovative projects on a global scale. I am confident that my dedication,
skills, and experience will allow me to make a significant contribution in any professional
environment.

If you would like to learn more about me, I invite you to visit my website:
https://marcelovelasquez.com/

and my LinkedIn profile:
www.linkedin.com/in/marcelo-velásquez-enríquez-b49299308

I am available to provide any further information you may require and to discuss how my skills
and experience can benefit your organization.

Thank you in advance for your consideration, and I look forward to the opportunity to
contribute to your team.

Reciba un cordial saludo

MARCELO ALBERTO VELASQUEZ ENRIQUEZ


